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# Questions Answers 

1. I noticed that there is a different time period 
for the recipient report compared to the client 
level data, can you explain that? 

Information reported in the ADR Recipient 
Report is based on the Part B budget period 
while the client-level data reported is always 
the most recent calendar year.  For the 2023 
ADR, that means that the ADR Recipient Report 
information is for the period of April 1 2023, to 
March 31 2024. Client-level data should be 
reported for calendar year 2023. We encourage 
you to reach out to RWHAP Data Support with 
any questions on specific reporting 
requirements.  


